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The Port Authority of Guam announces the temporary closure of Family Beach in order 

to address environmental issues.  The beach is expected to re-open August 1, 2009.   

 

Upon notice of re-opening, individuals wishing to utilize the area must submit a request 

in writing no later than twenty-four (24) hours in advance to the Port’s Commercial 

Division.  

 

For more information, please contact Port Marketing Division at 477-5931-4, extension 

300/315. 


